
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            David Bizby                                                                         
                                                           Divisional Licensing Officer                            
                                                           101 extension 27464             
                                                           David.Bizby@dyfed-powys.police.uk 
                                              
   
 
Mr EOR Jones, 
Licensing Lead, 
Carmarthenshire County Council, 
3 Spilman Street,  
Carmarthen 
SA31 1LE                                                                  
 
22 March 2023 
 
Dear Mr Jones, 
  
Re: Variation of Designated Premises Supervisor Application at Stamps, 69 
Stepney Street, Llanelli, Carmarthenshire, SA15 1AA       
 
Date completed application received – 09/03/2023 
 
I refer to the above Variation of Designated Premises Supervisor application 
submitted for Mr Aaron Lee Coelho for Stamps, 69 Stepney Street, Llanelli, 
Carmarthenshire. 
 
Having examined Mr Coelho’s application, I refer to S 37.5 of the Licensing 
Act relating to an application to vary the licence to specify an individual as the 
premises supervisor. 
 
I can confirm that Dyfed Powys Police are objecting to this application due to 
exceptional circumstances connected to it. Mr Coelho is linked to a number of 
individuals and businesses which have recently been involved in criminality 
within the Llanelli area. Granting the application would undermine the crime 
prevention objective. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
I can also confirm that I will be submitting further evidence within the next two 
weeks to support this application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Bizby 
Divisional Licensing Officer 
 
  
 


